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Booster Club Meeting Minutes 

I wanted to share some of the highlights from our last Booster Club meeting.
 
1. Everyone agreed it was a great year.  Booster Club’s efforts to support Maple Park were greatly appreciated.
2. We reviewed the budget.  It is attached, although it does need some minor amendments.
3. We talked about fundraising.  The plan for 17-18 is very similar to what we did in 16-17.
I. We did decide that we would like to help the school get rid of the old water fountains and get new ones.
II. PBS incentives were discussed.  The parents reported that they think Worlds of Fun is the right place to go at the end of the year, but we agreed to get feedback from the students.
4. We elected new officers
I. President – Tricia Campbell
II. Vice-President – Bambi Powell
III. Secretary – Angela Jones/Carolyn Kisler
IV. Treasurer – Stephanie Mc Nutt
V. Spirit Wear – Teresa Reed
VI. Website – Adrianna Guzman
VII. Open Positions
                                                               i.      AVID Liaison
                                                              ii.      Youth Friend Liaison
5. Sara Mc Ginnis spoke about getting support for the counseling department and getting some feedback from the students and parents.
 
The next Booster Club Meeting is July 18th at 6 pm.
We are looking forward to having a great year!  Look for more information and please plan to join BOOSTER CLUB!
 
Thanks
Brian

Brian Van Batavia, Ed. D.
Principal
Maple Park M.S. NKCSD
(8163215280)   GO VIKINGS!

